
CITY OF SAUSALITO 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

 

Proposed Adoption of Building Codes by Reference 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council of the City of Sausalito will on Tuesday, the 

19th day of November, 2013, hold a public hearing to determine whether the City of Sausalito 

should adopt an ordinance incorporating by reference the provisions of the 2013 Edition of the 

California Building Standards Code with local amendments and the 2012 International Property 

Maintenance Code with local amendments which prescribe regulations governing site 

preparation and construction, alteration, moving, demolition, repair, maintenance, use and 

occupancy of all buildings and structures within the City of Sausalito.  

 

Said ordinance and the Codes adopted by reference will provide for the issuance of permits and 

are designed to protect the health, safety and welfare of individuals in the community. 

 

Said public hearing will be held in the Council Chambers of the City Hall at 7:00 pm, or as soon 

thereafter as the matter may be heard. 

 

NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that copies of said 2013 California Building Standards Code 

with local amendments and the 2012 International Property Maintenance Code with local 

amendments are on file with the City Clerk of the City of Sausalito at the City Hall, 420 Litho 

Street, Sausalito, California and are open to public inspection. 

 

        DEBBIE PAGLIARO 

        City Clerk 
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